
Town of Stratton 

Liquor Control Board 
July 25, 2022 

 

Present: Selectmen: Al Dupell – Chair, Larry Bills, Greg Marcucci, Chris Liller and 

Boomer Walker; and Clerk Kent Young. 

 

The Liquor Control Board met as warned at 8:05pm and considered approval of the 

following 2022 Liquor Licenses: 

 

2nd Class Restaurant Liquor License for Mad Coffee Roasters, 8 Village Square in Stratton. 

 

Larry Bills moved to approve said licenses.  Boomer Walker seconded – all concurred and 

all signed the application for approval.  The Clerk will forward the paperwork and fees to 

the State for processing. 

 

Chris Liller moved to adjourn at 8:15pm.  Boomer Walker seconded – all concurred and 

the meeting adjourned. 

 

Minutes by: 

 

David Kent Young 
Town Clerk 


